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Proposed Amendments to Kahnawà:ke Membership 

Law hearing postponed; new meeting date to be 

announced  

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Onerahtókha/April, 2014) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) wishes to advise Kahnawa’kehró:non that last 
evening’s  Community Consultation on proposed amendments to the Kahnawà:ke 
Membership Law was postponed due to low attendance. The meeting will be 
rescheduled, with the date to be announced shortly. 
 
Information on the proposed amendments can be accessed by viewing the KLCC 
website at www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com or by contacting the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke’s Membership Registrar, Rose-Ann Morris, at 450-638-0500.  
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For further information on the Community Decision Making Process, please contact: 
Kahente Horn-Miller, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, kahente.horn-miller@mck.ca 
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